
 

 

       December 21, 2020 

 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District 

has scheduled a special school board meeting on Wednesday, January 6, 2021, at 5:45 P.M. in the 

Boardroom at the Educational Support Center located at 3600 52nd Street, Kenosha. 

 

In an abundance of caution due to the pandemic, a virtual option for views and comments by 

the public is available at KUSD Regular and Special School Board meetings via Google Meet, which 

requires users to have the Google browser installed. To sign up to speak, both virtual and in-person 

speakers may click on the following link https://forms.gle/mX8CCt9A2dMxi69D8  or call the 

Superintendent’s office at 262-359-6320. All requests to speak virtually must be received no later 

than 24 hours prior to the posted start of the meeting to ensure verification of email addresses. Once 

emails are verified, virtual speakers will be sent a link to the Google Meet. Please review School 

Board Policy 8870 – Public Participation at School Board Meetings. 

 

Citizens are urged to watch the meeting via the district’s live stream. The purpose of this 

meeting is for: 

 Pledge of Allegiance 

 Roll Call of Members 

 Views and Comments by the Public 

 Discussion – Student Pulse Check Survey 

 Discussion – Kenosha Unified School District WIAA Winter and Spring Sports Update 

 Discussion/Possible Action – Return 2020 Plan 

 Adjournment 

 

       Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 
       Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://forms.gle/mX8CCt9A2dMxi69D8
https://www.kusd.edu/sites/default/files/document-library/english/8870.pdf
https://www.kusd.edu/sites/default/files/document-library/english/8870.pdf
https://kusd.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d9b983cfa341c1864e0e0a0c&id=765054ff60&e=073b9961db

